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Closure of Hill Road between Morrish Road and Seymour Road for Culvert 
Replacement at Alger Creek in Gaines Township, starting November 04, 2019 
 
Gaines Township, Michigan. -- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will close Hill Road between Morrish Road and 

Seymour Road in Gaines Township for replacement of the culvert at Alger Creek.  Work will begin 

on Monday, November 04, 2019 and the road will be closed to all traffic including school buses, 

local traffic and emergency vehicles. Motorists will need to use the signed detour routes of 

Seymour Road, Miller Road and Elms Road and should allow additional time to reach their 

destination. The anticipated completion date for this project is on or before November 22, 2019.  

 

Please contact Construction Manager, John Plamondon, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.   

--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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